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  Deep Learning in Practice Mehdi
Ghayoumi,2021-12-01 Deep Learning in Practice
helps you learn how to develop and optimize a
model for your projects using Deep Learning (DL)
methods and architectures. Key features:
Demonstrates a quick review on Python, NumPy, and
TensorFlow fundamentals. Explains and provides
examples of deploying TensorFlow and Keras in
several projects. Explains the fundamentals of
Artificial Neural Networks (ANNs). Presents
several examples and applications of ANNs.
Learning the most popular DL algorithms features.
Explains and provides examples for the DL
algorithms that are presented in this book.
Analyzes the DL network’s parameter and
hyperparameters. Reviews state-of-the-art DL
examples. Necessary and main steps for DL
modeling. Implements a Virtual Assistant Robot
(VAR) using DL methods. Necessary and fundamental
information to choose a proper DL algorithm. Gives
instructions to learn how to optimize your DL
model IN PRACTICE. This book is useful for
undergraduate and graduate students, as well as
practitioners in industry and academia. It will
serve as a useful reference for learning deep
learning fundamentals and implementing a deep
learning model for any project, step by step.
  Numerical Python Robert Johansson,2015-10-07
Numerical Python by Robert Johansson shows you how
to leverage the numerical and mathematical modules
in Python and its Standard Library as well as
popular open source numerical Python packages like
NumPy, FiPy, matplotlib and more to numerically
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compute solutions and mathematically model
applications in a number of areas like big data,
cloud computing, financial engineering, business
management and more. After reading and using this
book, you'll get some takeaway case study examples
of applications that can be found in areas like
business management, big data/cloud computing,
financial engineering (i.e., options trading
investment alternatives), and even games. Up until
very recently, Python was mostly regarded as just
a web scripting language. Well, computational
scientists and engineers have recently discovered
the flexibility and power of Python to do more.
Big data analytics and cloud computing programmers
are seeing Python's immense use. Financial
engineers are also now employing Python in their
work. Python seems to be evolving as a language
that can even rival C++, Fortran, and
Pascal/Delphi for numerical and mathematical
computations.
  NASA Technical Memorandum ,1991
  Python for Scientists John M. Stewart,Michael
Mommert,2023-08-31 Learn Python starting from the
very basics all the way to numerical and symbolic
math, quantitative analysis, and beyond.
  Python数据分析与大数据处理从入门到精通 朱春旭编著,2021-11-19 本书主要讲解数据
分析与大数据处理所需的技术、基础设施、核心概念、实施流程。从编程语言准备、数据采集与清洗、数据分析与
可视化，到大型数据的分布式存储与分布式计算，贯穿了整个大数据项目开发流程。本书轻理论、重实践，目的是
让读者快速上手。
  SciPy and NumPy Eli Bressert,2012-11-15 Are you
new to SciPy and NumPy? Do you want to learn it
quickly and easily through examples and a concise
introduction? Then this is the book for you.
You’ll cut through the complexity of online
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documentation and discover how easily you can get
up to speed with these Python libraries. Ideal for
data analysts and scientists in any field, this
overview shows you how to use NumPy for numerical
processing, including array indexing, math
operations, and loading and saving data. You’ll
learn how SciPy helps you work with advanced
mathematical functions such as optimization,
interpolation, integration, clustering,
statistics, and other tools that take scientific
programming to a whole new level. The new edition
is now available, fully revised and updated in
June 2013. Learn the capabilities of NumPy arrays,
element-by-element operations, and core
mathematical operations Solve minimization
problems quickly with SciPy’s optimization package
Use SciPy functions for interpolation, from simple
univariate to complex multivariate cases Apply a
variety of SciPy statistical tools such as
distributions and functions Learn SciPy’s spatial
and cluster analysis classes Save operation time
and memory usage with sparse matrices
  Quantitative Biosciences Companion in Python
Joshua S. Weitz,Nolan English,Alexander B. Lee,Ali
Zamani,2024-03-05 A hands-on lab guide in the
Python programming language that enables students
in the life sciences to reason quantitatively
about living systems across scales This lab guide
accompanies the textbook Quantitative Biosciences,
providing students with the skills they need to
translate biological principles and mathematical
concepts into computational models of living
systems. This hands-on guide uses a case study
approach organized around central questions in the
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life sciences, introducing landmark advances in
the field while teaching students—whether from the
life sciences, physics, computational sciences,
engineering, or mathematics—how to reason
quantitatively in the face of uncertainty. Draws
on real-world case studies in molecular and
cellular biosciences, organismal behavior and
physiology, and populations and ecological
communities Encourages good coding practices,
clear and understandable modeling, and accessible
presentation of results Helps students to develop
a diverse repertoire of simulation approaches,
enabling them to model at the appropriate scale
Builds practical expertise in a range of methods,
including sampling from probability distributions,
stochastic branching processes, continuous time
modeling, Markov chains, bifurcation analysis,
partial differential equations, and agent-based
simulations Bridges the gap between the classroom
and research discovery, helping students to think
independently, troubleshoot and resolve problems,
and embark on research of their own Stand-alone
computational lab guides for Quantitative
Biosciences also available in R and MATLAB
  From Will to Well Stefaan Slembrouck,Miriam
Taverniers,Mieke van Herreweghe,2009
  Minnesota Symposia on Child Psychology J. P.
Hill,2014-05-12 First published in 1981. This is a
collection of papers presented at the second of
the annual Minnesota Symposia on Child Psychology
which was held in May 1967 at the University of
Minnesota by the Institute of Child Development.
  Early English Text Society ,1910
  Twelfth Century Homilies in Ms. Bodley 343
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Bodleian Library,1909
  John Capgrave's Lives of St. Augustine and St.
Gilbert of Sempringham John Capgrave,1910
  Thermal Physics Tutorials with Python
Simulations Minjoon Kouh,Taejoon Kouh,2023-03-14
This book provides an accessible introduction to
thermal physics with computational approaches that
complement the traditional mathematical treatments
of classical thermodynamics and statistical
mechanics. It guides readers through
visualizations and simulations in the Python
programming language, helping them to develop
their own technical computing skills (including
numerical and symbolic calculations,
optimizations, recursive operations, and
visualizations). Python is a highly readable and
practical programming language, making this book
appropriate for students without extensive
programming experience. This book may serve as a
thermal physics textbook for a semester-long
undergraduate thermal physics course or may be
used as a tutorial on scientific computing with
focused examples from thermal physics. This book
will also appeal to engineering students studying
intermediate-level thermodynamics as well as
computer science students looking to understand
how to apply their computer programming skills to
science. Key features Major concepts in thermal
physics are introduced cohesively through
computational and mathematical treatments.
Computational examples in Python programming
language guide students on how to simulate and
visualize thermodynamic principles and processes
for themselves.
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  Computational Modeling and Visualization of
Physical Systems with Python Jay Wang,2015-12-21
Computational Modeling, by Jay Wang introduces
computational modeling and visualization of
physical systems that are commonly found in
physics and related areas. The authors begin with
a framework that integrates model building,
algorithm development, and data visualization for
problem solving via scientific computing. Through
carefully selected problems, methods, and
projects, the reader is guided to learning and
discovery by actively doing rather than just
knowing physics.
  The Bloomsbury Companion to Cognitive
Linguistics Jeannette Littlemore,John R.
Taylor,2014-06-19 The Bloomsbury Companion to
Cognitive Linguistics is a comprehensive and
accessible reference resource to research in
contemporary cognitive linguistics. Written by
leading figures in the field, the volume provides
readers with an authoritative overview of methods
and current research topics and future directions.
The volume covers all the most important issues,
concepts, movements and approaches in the field.
It devotes space to looking specifically at the
major figures and their contributions. It is a
complete resource for postgraduate students and
researchers working within cognitive linguistics,
psycholinguistics and those interested more
generally in language and cognition.
  Unifying the Philosophy of Truth Theodora
Achourioti,Henri Galinon,José Martínez
Fernández,Kentaro Fujimoto,2015-06-16 This
anthology of the very latest research on truth
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features the work of recognized luminaries in the
field, put together following a rigorous
refereeing process. Along with an introduction
outlining the central issues in the field, it
provides a unique and unrivaled view of
contemporary work on the nature of truth, with
papers selected from key conferences in 2011 such
as Truth Be Told (Amsterdam), Truth at Work
(Paris), Paradoxes of Truth and Denotation
(Barcelona) and Axiomatic Theories of Truth
(Oxford). Studying the nature of the concept of
‘truth’ has always been a core role of philosophy,
but recent years have been a boom time in the
topic. With a wealth of recent conferences
examining the subject from various angles, this
collection of essays recognizes the pressing need
for a volume that brings scholars up to date on
the arguments. Offering academics and graduate
students alike a much-needed repository of today’s
cutting-edge work in this vital topic of
philosophy, the volume is required reading for
anyone needing to keep abreast of developments,
and is certain to act as a catalyst for further
innovation and research.
  Sensitivity Analysis of Vehicle Design
Attributes that Affect Vehicle Response in
Critical Accident Situations - Part II: Technical
Report. Final Report Andrzej G. Nalecz,1987
  Python for Finance Yves Hilpisch,2014-12-11 The
financial industry has adopted Python at a
tremendous rate recently, with some of the largest
investment banks and hedge funds using it to build
core trading and risk management systems. This
hands-on guide helps both developers and
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quantitative analysts get started with Python, and
guides you through the most important aspects of
using Python for quantitative finance. Using
practical examples through the book, author Yves
Hilpisch also shows you how to develop a full-
fledged framework for Monte Carlo simulation-based
derivatives and risk analytics, based on a large,
realistic case study. Much of the book uses
interactive IPython Notebooks, with topics that
include: Fundamentals: Python data structures,
NumPy array handling, time series analysis with
pandas, visualization with matplotlib, high
performance I/O operations with PyTables,
date/time information handling, and selected best
practices Financial topics: mathematical
techniques with NumPy, SciPy and SymPy such as
regression and optimization; stochastics for Monte
Carlo simulation, Value-at-Risk, and Credit-Value-
at-Risk calculations; statistics for normality
tests, mean-variance portfolio optimization,
principal component analysis (PCA), and Bayesian
regression Special topics: performance Python for
financial algorithms, such as vectorization and
parallelization, integrating Python with Excel,
and building financial applications based on Web
technologies
  Python for Probability, Statistics, and Machine
Learning José Unpingco,2022-11-04 Using a novel
integration of mathematics and Python codes, this
book illustrates the fundamental concepts that
link probability, statistics, and machine
learning, so that the reader can not only employ
statistical and machine learning models using
modern Python modules, but also understand their
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relative strengths and weaknesses. To clearly
connect theoretical concepts to practical
implementations, the author provides many worked-
out examples along with Programming Tips that
encourage the reader to write quality Python code.
The entire text, including all the figures and
numerical results, is reproducible using the
Python codes provided, thus enabling readers to
follow along by experimenting with the same code
on their own computers. Modern Python modules like
Pandas, Sympy, Scikit-learn, Statsmodels, Scipy,
Xarray, Tensorflow, and Keras are used to
implement and visualize important machine learning
concepts like the bias/variance trade-off, cross-
validation, interpretability, and regularization.
Many abstract mathematical ideas, such as modes of
convergence in probability, are explained and
illustrated with concrete numerical examples. This
book is suitable for anyone with undergraduate-
level experience with probability, statistics, or
machine learning and with rudimentary knowledge of
Python programming.
  Mastering Python Data Visualization Kirthi
Raman,2015-10-27 Generate effective results in a
variety of visually appealing charts using the
plotting packages in Python About This Book
Explore various tools and their strengths while
building meaningful representations that can make
it easier to understand data Packed with
computational methods and algorithms in diverse
fields of science Written in an easy-to-follow
categorical style, this book discusses some niche
techniques that will make your code easier to work
with and reuse Who This Book Is For If you are a
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Python developer who performs data visualization
and wants to develop existing knowledge about
Python to build analytical results and produce
some amazing visual display, then this book is for
you. A basic knowledge level and understanding of
Python libraries is assumed. What You Will Learn
Gather, cleanse, access, and map data to a visual
framework Recognize which visualization method is
applicable and learn best practices for data
visualization Get acquainted with reader-driven
narratives and author-driven narratives and the
principles of perception Understand why Python is
an effective tool to be used for numerical
computation much like MATLAB, and explore some
interesting data structures that come with it
Explore with various visualization choices how
Python can be very useful in computation in the
field of finance and statistics Get to know why
Python is the second choice after Java, and is
used frequently in the field of machine learning
Compare Python with other visualization approaches
using Julia and a JavaScript-based framework such
as D3.js Discover how Python can be used in
conjunction with NoSQL such as Hive to produce
results efficiently in a distributed environment
In Detail Python has a handful of open source
libraries for numerical computations involving
optimization, linear algebra, integration,
interpolation, and other special functions using
array objects, machine learning, data mining, and
plotting. Pandas have a productive environment for
data analysis. These libraries have a specific
purpose and play an important role in the research
into diverse domains including economics, finance,
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biological sciences, social science, health care,
and many more. The variety of tools and approaches
available within Python community is stunning, and
can bolster and enhance visual story experiences.
This book offers practical guidance to help you on
the journey to effective data visualization.
Commencing with a chapter on the data framework,
which explains the transformation of data into
information and eventually knowledge, this book
subsequently covers the complete visualization
process using the most popular Python libraries
with working examples. You will learn the usage of
Numpy, Scipy, IPython, MatPlotLib, Pandas, Patsy,
and Scikit-Learn with a focus on generating
results that can be visualized in many different
ways. Further chapters are aimed at not only
showing advanced techniques such as interactive
plotting; numerical, graphical linear, and non-
linear regression; clustering and classification,
but also in helping you understand the aesthetics
and best practices of data visualization. The book
concludes with interesting examples such as social
networks, directed graph examples in real-life,
data structures appropriate for these problems,
and network analysis. By the end of this book, you
will be able to effectively solve a broad set of
data analysis problems. Style and approach The
approach of this book is not step by step, but
rather categorical. The categories are based on
fields such as bioinformatics, statistical and
machine learning, financial computation, and
linear algebra. This approach is beneficial for
the community in many different fields of work and
also helps you learn how one approach can make



13

sense across many fields
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